SCKC minutes for June 2020 on Zoom
Meeting started at 7:10 by host Steve Wort
Attendance:  Steven Wort,(SW) Kathryn Orr,(KOR) Tracy Landboe,(TL) Gerrie Hashisaki,(GH) Eli Holmes, (EH)Liz Graff- Brennen,(LGB) Justine Barton,(JB) Jason Frisk,(JF). Karla Ogle,(KOG) David Jennings,(DJ).
Absent: Cynthia Cozza
Steven Wort – Live agenda 

Minutes: The minutes from last months were not received as of yet, there was a quick discussion about the February minutes and they will be sent out again for review. 
Live agenda 

Finance report – GH nothing has been received from ARC so no report.  JF added they are currently doing mandatory pro-rated refunds to members.   It is a legal requirement so refunds are going out. GH asked about sending a notice to members that they could donate the refund to the club if they like.  Everyone thought this is a good idea. JF notified the board ARC is laying off their employees starting next week so things are shutting down. 

Fundraising – JB no report.   JB took a look at KOR’s social media recommendations and liked the recommendations for fundraising.  JF added all SCKC events have been shut down as well as the small craft center.  GH asked about doing a telephone fundraising event and this was discussed between board members as well as when would be the best time to start the final fundraising push for the new boat house. 
New Boat House Update – JF reported the contract is complete so now it moves onto being prepared to go out to bid.   Bid phase will take about 30 days.  End of August or early September is the latest for a project start.   A new water main and hydrant is being installed first including a new sewer pump for the public facility.  Contractors will tear down the building then build the new pubic bathrooms first.  The existing buildings will be take out in order to put in the new sewer pump so everything needs to be moved out in August or early September. 

Membership – LGB reported the club has gained one potential new member who was interested in giving a donation to the club given the fact we are shut down.  She will follow up on this.
Boat house – EH  reported no new boathouse news with the program shut down.  On a National level there is a new document coming out for new safety protocols on regattas.  One new and important item is that flotation will be required in all boats so they cannot sink as well as the addition of a safety boat at the finish line. 

Regatta – DJ No report- all events cancelled.
At 8:00 pm the call was dropped by Zoom  and the meeting ended. 

Small craft center report – 
Socal Media Communication KOr – Sent out -  Zoom cut off the meeting at 8:00 pm unfinished.
No small craft center report, incomplete Social media report. 

